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November 23, 2010 

Mr. .Jdf R. Deroueii 
Executive Director 
Kcwtiicky Puklic Service Co~ninission 
PO box 61 5 
21 1 Sower Blvd. 
Franltlort, KY. 40601 

Re: Case No. 20 10-00095 

Mr. Deroueii: 

ICentuck y Power Coiiipaiiy is writing this letter to iiiforin the Coiniiiissioii of changes that 
have occurred in oiie of our DSM prograiiis approved by the Coiiiiiiissioii in Case No. 
20 1 0-OOO9S. 

(In August 10, 2010, the IWSC jsstied an order in Case No. 2010-00095 approving the 
i iii~~leiiieiitatioii of tlie Resideiitial Efficient Products program. Tlie original program 
filing submitted February 26, 201 0 iiicluded a 3 year prqjected program cost totaling 
$435,150. Tlie cost brealtdowii iiicluded program administrative costs 01 $127.000, 
customer iiiceiitives o€ $291,1 SO, a id  program evaluation costs of $17,000. 

Two vendors respoiided to the Company’s request for bid proposal issued June 3, 20 10. 
The low cost bid aiid preferred vendor for this prograiii provided a coiitract proposal 
totaliiig $8 17,823 with adiiiiiiistrative costs totaliiig $468’05.3. The second venclor 
responded with a program bid totaliiig $938,850 with adiiiiiiistrative costs totaling 
$636,000. Both of these proposals were for a tliree year period. Notwithstanding the 
anlotint by which tlie bids exceeded the estiiiiate, the Total Resource Cost ratio l‘or the 
Resitleiitid Efficieiit Products program coiitiiiues to be very positive. 
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With tlie administrative costs comiiig in inuch higher than expected, tlie Company 
convened tlie DSM Residential Collaborative to inform the members of the higher costs 
and to get their decisioii on whether to continue with this program. The DSM Rcsitlential 
Collaborative uiiaiiiiiiously approved coiitiiiuiiig the Residential E€ficieiit Products 
prograiii previously approved by the Coiiiiiiissioii at tlie increased program liiridirig 
levels. Tlie Company is moving forward to implement the Residential Efficient Proclucts 
progra111. 

I f  there are aiiy questions or coiiceriis, please contact me at 502-696-7004. 

Rhiiie I< Wohnlias 
Mgr. Director Regulatory/Fiiiance 


